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September 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Kelli Chelberg, EdD, Assistant Professor 
College of Menominee Nation 
Teacher Education Department 
P.O. Box 1179 
Keshena, WI 54135        
 
Dear Dr. Chelberg: 
 
On February 2, 2022, your institution submitted a proposal to offer a program leading to 
licensure for Elementary and Middle School (2088), grades kindergarten through 9. 
Additional information was requested from the DPI content consultant that reviewed the 
report. Approval is granted and the following is effective for endorsement April 13, 2022: 
 

➢ Undergraduate program leading to licensure for Elementary and Middle School 
(2088), grades kindergarten through 9, with a face-to-face, online, hybrid mode of 
delivery.   

 
Should you have any questions regarding this approval, contact me at 608-266-0933 or 
by email at paul.trilling@dpi.wi.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul F. Trilling, EdD 
Education Consultant, Licensing, Educator Advancement, and Development Team 
 


